



Dear Colleagues:

It is my pleasure to invite you to the final LYCOCARD 1-day conference that will summarise the issues surrounding international research on lycopene, tomatoes, tomato products and their role in the prevention of cardiovascular diseases.

LYCOCARD, a large European Integrated Project running under FP6, joins research professionals, students, patient organizations and tomato processing companies who dedicate themselves to promoting health-related effects of tomato with a focus on the role that lycopene has to play in the prevention of cardiovascular diseases.

This conference is a chance to join approximately 70-100 specialists who will listen and share their experiences to help create and develop ideas for action on the critical issues that are covered in our programme. There will be two plenary speeches, oral presentations and podium discussions. More information can be obtained soon on our project web site:

http://www.lycocard.com

Registration is free.
Please contact g.hamm@uni-jena.de

I hope to see you in Rome in February.

Dr. Volker Böhm Coordinator of LYCOCARD





